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 Pelican Brief     
October 2021 

  Dear members and guests, why not pop into our  

                            Bistro 

 Open: Tuesday to Saturday           

  Lunch from 11.30 am — Dinner from 5.00pm 

  Treat yourself to our popular Blackboard and A la Carte menu.  

The monthly Pelican Brief  is proudly printed by  Pelican Waters Land Sales 

OUR MAJOR SPONSORS 

Proudly Supported by the Sunshine Coast Council’s Grants Program  



NEWS FROM THE BOARD CHAIRPERSON 

 

Hi Everyone and Welcome to another edition of the Pelican Brief. 

August was a tough month for the club with the lockdown and then 

the restrictions on Community Sport.  Nonetheless, the club  

soldiered on and I am happy to report that September has been 

quite a positive month.  Of course, it seems another lockdown may 

be imminent and all we can do is follow our strategy and business plan to ensure 

we can ride the waves of COVID induced club closures. 

In past communication, we have informed members of the club's intention to  

apply for a grant to help fund the replacement of the carpet on green number 

1.  As more detailed information came to hand about the grant opportunity, it is 

evident that the club would not be eligible and so we are not applying.  However, 

we continue to keep our eyes open for other opportunities. 

We've had a couple of big expenses in the last little while, with insurance premi-

ums increasing significantly, air conditioner units needing to be repaired, some 

other kitchen equipment needing to be repaired and other expenses.  Even so, 

we remain on a good path to our goal of having the necessary funds to be able to 

replace the carpet on green number 1 sometime next year. 

Pennants is progressing and the club is having quite a successful  

campaign.  Congratulations to all players in all divisions and to all the supporters 

and helpers. 

The weather is beginning to warm up and we urge all members to ensure they 

are well hydrated whenever playing bowls and that they follow other sun smart 

initiatives. 

Good bowling everyone and have a great month. 

Tony Carter 

Chairperson 

Tony Carter 

OCTOBER 2021  PELICAN BRIEF 

Please have all reports, articles and photos (with descriptions) emailed directly to 

editor@pelicanbowls.com  by  FRIDAY  29TH  OCTOBER  2021     

Do you feel like an extra beer once you get home, or perhaps a glass of wine?  Did you know the Club 

sells six packs and bottles of wine to take away?  Just ask our friendly bar staff as you are leaving and 

they will be very happy to help you out. 

NOTICE 

 
Did you know that we have an extensive range of preloved 

books available to members and guests. 

Just a $2 donation each or three for $5  (placed in the  

honesty box) & Free magazines, videos & CD’s with any book 

purchase. The books are located adjacent to the Men’s Lock-

er Room 

   Dear members, we are looking for donations of 

books in good condition for purchase by members 

 Bring along your cans  and 

bottles etc  when you come to 

your club and help with some 

purchases  

Recycle 
and help our club make $$$ $10K 

$20K 

 

2019 



NOTE THE NEW TIMES:  LUNCH FROM 11:30AM - 2PM   &    DINNER FROM 5:00PM 

BISTRO and  BAR 
Our Bistro is open Tuesday to Saturday  

As well as Daily Specials, there is a great selection  
à la carte and Blackboard MENU  

(with member and visitor prices)  

Ph: 5492 1032                

 

AROUND THE CLUB 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Friday Saturday Bistro 

Pizza and Pasta 

Night 

Pizza and Pasta 

Night 

Roast 

Night 

Steak & Parmy 

Night 

Sunday 
& 

Chef’s 



Please support these Businesses who are valued MAJOR sponsors 

and  supporters of the Pelican Waters Bowls Club. 

 
LBA PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the LBA  
Committee members for their ongoing support in my absence. 
 
Due to Covid a number of competitions were delayed. 
1.The SCDLBA Pennant Competition was interrupted. The Ladies 

Division 5 players were originally going to play all teams twice, but they have played 
them once only. I have no final results at this time. 
2.The postponed Graded and Drawn Triples was finally played on 1 September. All 
teams won at least one game; and Helen’s winning team defeated Sue’s team by 
just 1 point. 
3.Originally set for 11 August, the Triples Championships have finally started. Finals 
should be played in early October. 
4.On 15 September we were to hold the Major/Minor 4’s competition, but that has 
been postponed to 27 October. 
 
On a more positive note, Volunteers Day was enjoyed by all who attended. It was 
held on Sunday 19 September with close to 60 volunteers in attendance. We played 
one game, had afternoon tea and then joined in the activities set up by Steve, Patti 
and Pam. There were great raffle prizes and lucky draws. 
 
Due to be played on 6 October, the Springtime Triples (with a difference) has  
received an enthusiastic response. Hopefully this becomes an annual Ladies “ In- 
club” event. 
 
A table has been booked for the LBA Committee at the District Luncheon to be held 
at Pelican Waters on 19 November. Nominations are in for “Volunteer of the Year”. 
Our nominee is Phyl Hallewell for her huge contribution to the club. 
 
Finally, 40th Anniversary Celebrations are underway. Viv D’Arcy has embraced the 
role of chairperson to head a working party to provide a framework for next year’s 
celebration. It was in April 1982 that for the first time, bowling was undertaken at the 
Club. 
 

THANK YOU TO ALL MEMBERS WHO HELP MAKE OUR CLUB THE  
FRIENDLIEST ON THE COAST. 

 
Denise Fazakerley 
LBA President 

LADIES BOWLING ARM  



 
MBA Presidents Report 
 
 Our Pennant season is well under way. The Div 1 team had a 
great season reaching the Finals to go down to Maroochy Beach 
in the Semis, well done Guys.  Our other 3 teams 3, 6 and 7 are 
going well after 4 rounds being in a position to make finals with a 
couple of good wins. 
 
QHA day went off very well with 112 Bowlers competing , all had 
a good day, bringing in a top profit for our Club. 

 
Volunteers Day on Sunday 19th saw 62 of our great volunteers having a fun day on 
the greens. Well done to all who helped make it the Day it was. 
 
Coming up next month we have an Invisit by Bribie Island Vets on Sunday 10th, Star 
Discount Chemist $1000 Day on Sunday17th and Seaside Real Estate  $1000 day 
on Sunday 31st. 
 
See you around The Pelican. 
 
 Byron 

MEN’S BOWLING ARM  

PELICAN 

NOTICES 

BE IN IT TO WIN IT  

FRIDAY EVENINGS  

Raffle tickets 

 

sold from 6:00—7pm 

 

 Great prizes— 

Meat Vouchers,  

Seafood vouchers. 

and Fruit Tray 
 

 

 

 

    D R A W S  A T  6 P M  A N D  7 P M  

 

Marg Elkes 
Adam Scott 

Louise Rooney 
Penny Paton 
Terry Meaney 

Dave Lees 
Merv Sharkey 
Peta Sharkey  



Please continue to follow Social Distancing guidelines and other Covid-19 safe practices Please continue to follow Social Distancing guidelines and other Covid-19 safe practices 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
31     1 2 

12:30pm Seaside  

Real Estate  
3 Bowl triples 

Bowls attire 

    3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. 

 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

 

  

 

9.00am   Club Coaching 

 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

1:00pm Men’s Club  

Selected 3 bowl Triples  

Bowls attire 

8:45 am Mixed Spring-

time Triples 

3 games - 15 ends 

Bowls attire 

8:45am  Extra session 

now running 

1:00 pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. 

 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 
Invisit from Bribie Island 

Vets 

9.00am   Club Coaching 

 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

 

1:00pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

1:00pm Ladies Novice 

Singles Round 1 

 

1:00pm Ladies Social 

Bowls. Bowls attire 

8:45am  Extra session 

now running 

1:00 pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. 

 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 
12:30pm  Star Discount 

Chemist 

2 Bowls Mixed Triples 

Bowls attire 

9.00am   Club Coaching 

 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

1:00pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

1:00pm Ladies Novice 

Singles Round 2 

1:00pm Ladies Social 

Bowls. Bowls attire 

1:00pm Men's Munch and 

Mingle 

8:45am  Extra session 

now running 

1:00 pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. 

 

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
 9.00am   Club Coaching 

 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls 

open to all. Mufti 

1:00pm Men’s  

Nominated 3 bowl  

Triples  Bowls attire 

9:30am Ladies Major 

Minor Fours 

2 games of 18 ends  

Bowls attire 

8:45am  Extra session 

now running 

1:00 pm 4 bowl pairs 

open to all members. 

Bowls attire 

3.00pm Twilight Bowls, 

open to all. 

 

                 Roast 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PELICAN  WATERS  BOWLS  CLUB CALENDAR  OCTOBER  2021   

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE 

                 Roast Night 

                 Roast Night 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

6:30 Raffles Drawn 

6 & 7pm Members Draw 

PIZZA & PASTA 

TAKE AWAY AVAILABLE                  Roast Night 

Wed 20th Oct  

1:00pm Munch 

and Mingle 


